
THE MATTHEW ERIK ACADEMY

wishes you a 


MERRY CHRISTMAS AND 
HAPPY NEW YEAR!


Last academy day is Tuesday, December 14

We’ll be back to business Tuesday, January 11

**Please note our new location beginning 2022!


664 S. Patrick Drive, Satellite Beach


We are excited to be partnering with Maci at Waves of Learning Tutoring Center


Maci is a certified teacher and reading specialist who is available outside academy hours for one-
on-one tutoring support for your child, if needed.


 
Although we are excited about this new endeavor, we understand it may be an inconvenience for 

some of our families. We cherish all of our students and hope you will consider us worth the 
longer drive.  


Thank you for your continued support.



	merry christmas and happy new year!

